
Ginablanchardreed  (Wed, 21 Feb at 6:46 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov  
Hello,  
 
Regarding a violation of RCW 42.17A.555, the yes committee reserved the public meeting room 
(anyone can reserve including the no committee).  We did not use the room to campaign (not 
open to the public).  We used the room to discuss our plan moving forward. We requested the 
room in accordance with the departments room use policy. I acted as a private citizen not an 
elected official.  My role on the yes committee is the same as Gerry Gustafson's role on the no 
committee, a private citizen. The fire department has meeting rooms available to any group, just 
like a library. I am not in violation of the RCW. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Gina Blanchard-Reed 
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